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                                       PRESIDENT Randy Still’s MESSAGE 

 

 

 

We are moving into the end of the year’s car activities. Allandale is done for another 
year and we have completed our summer Sonic Cruise Ins. The Club literally just about 
filled Sonic to capacity at our September Cruise In.  The participation was exciting, and 
we added 3 new members! It is great to have our new members joining us for meetings 
and activities.  It has been fun at recent events to get to know them and their car 
interests. 

Personally, Don Wood and I have been prepping my 1927 Buick to participate in the 
Historic Preservation of Original Features Class at the annual meet in Hershey, PA 
which will be held October 12th but will be a part of history by the time you read this in 
the newsletter.  My favorite part of Hershey is the variety of vehicles shown.  A nice 
representation of early vintage brass and nickel era cars, Classic from the 20’s through 
the 40’s, 60’s vehicles up through 1994 built cars.  But, also, part of what makes 
Hershey special is the various type vehicles shown at the meet.   I have seen antique 
busses, moving vans, snow plows, paddy wagons, military vehicles, turbine powered 
cars, and more.  

The weekend of October 19th, I will take my 1972 Mercedes 280 SEL to the Euro Auto 
Festival in Greeneville, SC.  It is sponsored by BMW but features all types of vehicles 
built in Europe.  This year the featured marque will be Bentley.  It is a large judged 
show. My final car meet of the year will be attending the Hilton Head Concours on 
November 2nd.  
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We need to start thinking about our annual Christmas Banquet at Mafair United 
Methodist Church on December 10th.   Also, think if you might volunteer to serve as an 
officer for our club next year or stage a draft campaign to nominate a club member.   I 
look forward to seeing everyone on October 21st at Rush Street Restaurant to order 
about 6 pm and have our business meeting beginning between 7 and 7:30.  Come get 
to know our new members and be sure to wear your name tag to help them learn who 
you are.  Randy Still | President  

                                 The Last Sonic Cruise In of 2019 
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Welcoming new members to Dan’l Boone Region Car Club 

Roy E. Friend & Patricia Fuson Ownership of the following cars 

1966 Chevrolet Chevelle 

1967 Chevrolet Chevelle 

1946 Chevrolet Fleetmaster 

2010 Chevrolet Corvette Z06 

Marty B. Lane & Deborah L. Lane in            Their  

Their Buick Electra 1965 edition 
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Minutes from the September 16, 2019 Meeting of the Dan’l Boone Car 
Club  
 
The Meeting was held at Rush Street Restaurant in Kingsport, TN. President Randy Still 
called the meeting to order at 7:24pm. 
 
President Still led the members in the Pledge of Allegiance to the Flag. 
 
Randy shared what a great trip he had when he traveled to Pebble Beach, California. 
 
Vice President Dave Williams gave an evaluation of the Allandale Show. 
 
Treasurer Wayne Lambert gave the report with an ending balance of $11,056.87 as of 
August 31, 2019. 
 
Secretary Charlene Wood followed with the minutes. 
 
President Randy Still showed photos from the Allandale Show. 
 
The Dan’l Boone Car Club Meeting adjourned at 8:27 pm. 
Respectfully submitted, 
Charlene Wood, secretary                                                                                            
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Thanks to all  

for making 

this a great 

day. 
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